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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are delighted to announce our final trip of the year to the Yorkshire Wildlife Park on Tuesday 5th July, 2022. 

Our topic this Summer term is all about looking after planet Earth, so this trip is going to provide an excellent opportunity to enhance our learning 

about animals and their habitats, as well as conservation efforts around the world. Whilst we are at the Yorkshire Wildlife Park, we are going to be 

participating in an educational workshop about Polar Bears, where we will learn about their adaptations, habitat, threats that Polar Bears face, and 

what we can do to help them. We will also have the opportunity to explore the Park through the day and learn all about how people are looking after 

animals around the world. 

Please ensure that your child brings a packed lunch in a plastic disposable bag together with a drink in a plastic bottle as glass bottles are not permitted. 

If your child is entitled to a free school meal, please tick the box below if you would like us to provide a packed lunch. Please note that you will still 

need to provide a drink.  

If your child suffers from travel sickness, or has any medical conditions that we need to be aware of, please indicate this on the form below, they will 

need to bring all relevant medications with them on the day in a clearly labelled bag. If your child has an inhaler in school, their class teacher will take 

this with them on the day.  

The cost per pupil is £19. This will cover the coach travel, admission to Yorkshire Wildlife park, and the educational workshop. We can confirm that the 

coach is fully seat-belted. To ensure that the trip can go ahead, we kindly ask for your co-operation in returning the permission slip and paying the 

voluntary contribution by 20th June 2022 through Pupil Asset or cash to the school office. Please can we remind you that in the event of insufficient 

contributions received, the visit will have to be cancelled in line with the school policy.  

We will send further details of the trip closer to the date. 

Please complete the slip below, giving permission for your child to take part in the trip and return to the class teacher by 20th June 2022. 

Yours sincerely  

Miss Lynskey, Mr Boylan and Mrs Tait 

Year 4 Class teachers 

 

Yorkshire Wildlife Park Visit Tuesday 5th July 2022 

I give permission for __________   ________ in class __________ to take part in the above trip and I have paid £19 via Pupil 

Asset/cash to the school office as a contribution.  

My child is in receipt of free school meals therefore I would like school to provide one. I am aware to send my child with a drink as school are unable 

to provide one 

I need to inform you of the following medical condition:  

 

 

 

Signed _________________________  Relationship to child ______________________________________________   Date _______________ 


